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Rise in Suicides Prompts CCHR to Call for an
Investigation into the Failure of Mental Health

Programs

CCHR is calling upon lawmakers to
investigate the rise in suicides among
those ages 10 to 24.

CLEARWATER, FL, UNITED STATES, May

20, 2019 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Since
1949 the month of May has been
observed by mental health advocacy
groups as Mental Health Awareness
Month. Started by Mental Health
American as a means of educating
individuals on mental health issues for
the purpose of providing support for
those labeled as mentally ill, this
observance seems instead to be
feeding the very profitable psychiatric
practice of prescribing antidepressants
and other drugs.

According to the National Center for
Health Statistics, the rate of

antidepressant usage in the U.S.
among people ages 12 and older

[1]

If mental health strategies,
programs, treatments and
funding are deemed as the
solution to helping people in
crisis why are the suicide
rates climbing every year?0O
Diane Stein, President CCHR
Florida

NBC News reported on April 22, 2018 that the Center
for Disease Control (CDC) findings show that suicides
in the U.S. are at the highest level in Oalmost three
decadesO.

increased by almost 400% between 198851994 and 2005D2008.

The Citizens Commission on Human Rights  (CCHR), an
international watchdog group with offices  in Florida, has

extensively researched statistics on child psychotropic
medications in the U.S. and reports that the total number
of children 17 and under taking psychotropic prescription
drugs in the U.S. today is 7,213,599. [2]

Many children may be on these medications far longer
than their parents expect. Last year in an investigative
story on psychotropic drugs  in the New York Times
reported that OMost People Taking Antidepressants
Discover They Cannot Quit.O [3]

WND reported in February 2018, after the Parkland shooting, that OA disturbing number of
perpetrators of school shootings and similar mass murders in our modern era were either on
or just recently coming off of B psychiatric medications.O [4]

NBC News reported on April 22, 2018 that the Center for Disease Control (CDC) findings revealed
that suicides in the U.S. were at the highest level in Oalmost three decadesO. [5]



